


Feeling Valued

As a parent*, you are the first
and most important teacher

for your child. Whether your
child is moving from home to
a pre-school, childminder or
school setting you should feel
involved in these next steps.
All children’s experiences will
be different, but the important
thing is to be able to help them
to settle quickly and easily
into their new situation. This is
often called Transition.

*By ‘parent’ we mean anyone legally responsible for the
care of a child.



Forming Relationships
and Building Trust

When transitions are good..

The setting staff plan for your child. They know about
their needs and interests

You can visit with your child for settling in sessions

Your child can bring a favourite toy or book from
home to help them feel more secure

The setting may visit you at home to get to know your
child in a place where they feel safe

Your child's key person will plan for your child and
make time to talk to you regularly




The Key Person

Every child in an Early Years setting should have a named key
person. You should be told who that person will be and what they
will do for you and your child during their time in the setting.

When transitions are good...

+ You have the chance to get to know your child’s key
person over time

« The key person is aware of all your child’s on-going needs

« The key person plans for learning through play, based on
your child’s interests and needs







For further information you can visit:
www.norfolk.gov.uk/children-and-families

For help with early education and childcare:
you can contact Norfolk Family Information
on 0344 800 8020
Email:-fis@norfolk.gov.uk

facebook: www.facebook.com/NorfolkFIS
Twitter: www.twitter.com/@FISNorfolk
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